
Good morning! 
Five things: 

 
1) Thank you, Father Michael:  It was a pleasure sharing the recommitment service with you, 

and I thanked Father Michael for his kind words and blessing. 
 

2) Next General Meeting:  Please jot down on your calendar that our next general meeting is 
on October 20th at 1:00 PM (cookies and beverages will be served) 
 

3) Boscov’s Fundraiser:  Thank you for sending in your donations for the Boscov’s fundraising 
event. If you have not done so as yet, please do. The proceeds of this event are very 
supportive to our guests for Thanksgiving and Christmas meals.  
As I mentioned at the meeting, my friends and I go to Monmouth Mall. We don't know 
anyone and get in hours more of shopping. 

 
4) Paver Sales:  It's time to sell the pavers. Yeah!! Please be in touch with Charlie Rott if you can 

sign up to be by our table in the Narthex for a mass, on either Saturday or Sunday during the 
weekends from October 14th / 15th – November 11th /12th.  It is an easy process, and for the 
most part it is handing out the information about the pavers. 
 
Charlie’s email:  crott2668@verizon.net.  
 

5) Time Sheet update:  Please complete your volunteer time sheet for September. You may 
leave it at the food pantry, or we have a box in our office or you may email Mary Serughetti 
at mserughetti@aol.com with your hours/mileage/and brief explanation. 
 

 

Enjoy your day today!! Gemma 
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